

Fall 2018



WELCOME!

The Measurement and Research program would like to welcome all current and new students to the Fall 2018 semester. We have had a lot happen since our last newsletter and would like to keep all up to date on college, departmental, and program changes. We would also like to identify and acknowledge the accomplishments all of our students and faculty current and past. We hope you enjoy this newsletter and we hope to have it available on a more consistent basis

Student Accomplishments

Faculty Accomplishments

INSIDE THIS ISSUE

Student Accomplishment Faculty Accomplishments New Students New Faculty

NEW STUDENTS FOR 2018

Ph.D.

Siyu Liu Thang Nguyen Myrna Veguilla

Michelle McNulty Leokadia Rohrer

John Michels Akyanna Smith

Trinicia Murphy-Brinson Sarah Thomas

M.Ed.

Yanjie Cao Zeynap Merve Sapmaz

Lamicah Lindsey





Dr. Wendy Dickinson has joined the Education Measurement program as a Visiting Assistant Professor. Dr. Dickinson teaches EDF 4430 and EDF 6481 and is an alum of the Ph.D. program.